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This is an egregious infringement of the Oregon citizens constitutional rights. This bill, 

in no way, shape or form helps anyone or anything. It only infringes upon mine and 

many others rights and beliefs. If we had in person voting and ID requirements, this 

bill would not have made it this far. I'm tired of fighting for my God given rights every 

few years in this state, it needs to stop. The leadership of this state needs change & 

strength. 


